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Right of 

the 

Fortnight 
 

Article 32 
You have the 

right to 

protection 

from work 

that 

harms you, 

and is bad 

for your 

health and 

education. 

If you work, 

you have the 

right to be 

safe and paid 

fairly. 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Churchill Lollipopper 

Thank you to the parents who nominated Auchenlodment Primary to be part of the 

Churchill lollipop campaign. Our school has been nominated to be part of the prize draw 

which could win the school and nursery a lollipop person for a year. As you know this is 

something that would be very beneficial on Aspen Place. More information can be found on 

the ‘Churchill lollipopper’ Facebook page.  

Auchenlodment Hero 

Luke Allison, one of our P3 pupils has been hailed a hero by hospital staff after helping a 

friend who got into a very dangerous situation last weekend. The hospital staff stated 

that if Luke hadn’t remained calm and took the actions that he did then the outcome for 

his friend could have been very different. Thankfully his friend is okay and is making a 

good recovery.  We are all very proud of Luke as are his family. Well done Luke! 

Art Competition – Runner Up 

Primary 6 recently entered some pieces of art into a Renfrewshire art competition. We 

are delighted to announce that Chloe Brisbane came runner up in the Paisley Arts 

Institute Schools competition and has won £25 for herself and £25 for the school. 

Thank you Chloe for representing the school and for showcasing your excellent artistic 

talent.  

Primary 7 Lockerbie Trip 

We hope that Primary 7 enjoyed their residential trip to Lockerbie Manor. Have a look on 

the school blog to see what they got up to: 

http://auchenlodmentschoolevents.blogspot.co.uk  

Primary 2 and Primary 3 Trips 

A reminder that Primary 2 are going to Amazonia on Monday and Primary 3 are going to 

the Lochwinnoch RSPB on Tuesday. Details of both trips have been sent out to all pupils. 

If you would like anything clarified please contact the school or put a note in your child’s 

homework diary.  

Primary 7 Gazette Photographs 

Primary 7 will have their end of year photograph taken by the Gazette on Monday 23 May. 

Please ensure all pupils are dressed smartly.  

Nursery Letters 

All parents of children who are returning to Auchenlodment Nursery in August should now 

have received their letter confirming their placement for next session. If you have not 

received this please let your child’s key worker know.  

Dress Up Dream Career Day – Wednesday 25 May 

Dress Up Dream Career Day takes place on Wednesday 25 May. Pupils and children in the 

nursery are invited to dress up as their dream occupation. We don’t want this to cause any 
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undue stress to parents so if your child doesn’t have a costume/ outfit then they can 

come to school in their own clothes. All children will be asked to talk about what they 

would like to be when they are older. The P3-7 pupils will be meeting people from various 

walks of life, including the police, nurses, high school pupils, college and university 

students. P1 - 3 and the nursery children will get the chance to visit some vintage fire 

engines which will be on display in the main playground.  

Shorts and Shades Disco 

Just a reminder that the summer disco will take place on Wednesday 1 June: P1-3,  6.15pm 

– 7.15pm and P4-7, 7.30pm – 8.30pm. The pre-school children who start school in August 

are also welcome to attend. We will send an invite out to the pre-school children over the 

next two weeks.  

Holiday Weekend Reminder 

Children do not attend school on Thursday 26 May as this is an in-service day for the 

staff. The nursery and school will also be closed on Friday 27 and Monday 30 May. We 

wish everyone an enjoyable holiday weekend! 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Thursday 26 May – In-service Day (school and nursery closed for children) 

Friday 27 May – Monday 30 May – Holiday (school and nursery are closed) 

Wednesday 1 June – Shorts and Shades Disco 

Wednesday 8 – Friday 10 June – Johnstone High School P7 Induction Days 

Tuesday 14 June – Nursery Sports Day, 10.45am and 2.15pm 

Wednesday 15 June – School Sports Day (P1-3 AM and P4-7 PM) 

Tuesday 21 June – Positive Behaviour Reward 

Tuesday 21 June – Nursery Presentation, 10.45am and 2.15pm  

Thursday 23 June – Nursery Family Fun Day – 10am – 11.30am & 1.30pm – 3pm 

Thursday 23 June – P7 Dance 

Monday 27 June – Valedictory (Afternoon) 

 Thank you 

 

Gerry Carlton 
Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil of the Week 

Primary 1E 

Paige Thompson 

 

For working hard 

in all areas. 

Primary 4 

Casey Elliott 

 

For being helpful 

and conscientious 

towards teaching 

staff. 

Primary 1S 

Eva Hendry 

 

For meeting her 

targets in Maths. 

Primary 5 

Beth Mustard 

 

For always 

working well and 

setting a good 

example to the rest 

of the class and 

school.  

Primary 2 

Cayla Hendry 

 

For her valuable 

contribution to P2 

by consistently 

showing good 

manners and 

kindness. 

Primary 3 

Anna Atherton 

For consistently 

setting a perfect 

example on how a 

Primary 3 pupil 

should behave.  

Well done! 

Primary 6 

Jack Lee 

 

For being a 

responsible prefect 

and displaying a 

mature attitude 

towards his role. 
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